
   

 
 
 
 

 
 

HOLIDAY SHIPMENT 
SCHEDULE 

 

 
 
 
Dear Retailer: 
 
During this Holiday season we will be working around the holiday schedules of the 
transportation companies and Disticor Direct Retail Services. 
 
Your last invoice for 2018 will be dated December 28 and will ship to stores during the 
week of December 31, 2018.  There will be no invoice dated January 4, 2018. 
 
Please note that our office will be closed on Monday December 24, through Wednesday 
December 26 2018 and Tuesday January 1, 2019. 
 
As the year winds down we would like to thank you for continued support during the past 
year. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact our Customer 
Service department at 1-800-668-7724 or 905-619-6565. 
 
We would like to wish you and your family a happy holiday season. 
 
 
Best Wishes, 
Disticor Direct Retail Services  
 
 


